
 

  Brian Taylor (5/4/2022) 

 
Summary/Minutes of EGC Committee Meeting, 4 April 2022. 
 
Anna Carmio, Brian Taylor, Garry Gould, Helma Nollen, Ignacio Aguilar (via webex), Peter Behrmann, 
Reno Harboe Sorensen (via webex), Vincent Regis. 
 
Agenda. 
1. Minutes of last meeting, matters arising and actions. 
2. Revision of committee functions. 
3. Website development and timescale. 
4. Competitions review and update. 
5. Sponsors and Sponsors Day. 
6. Course status, maintenance and future plans. 
7. High handicappers. 
 
1. Review action items and matters arising: 

• ESTEC course now open from 14:00 on weekdays. 
• Presentation dinner held at Rozenstein Golf Club on 2 April with 27 attendees. 
• Dunhill cancelled for 2022, only 3 teams announced: Commonwealth, France, Germany. 
• Garage: storm damage repaired and structure now anchored to base. (Cost ~€1k). Under-door 

sealing still outstanding. 
 
2. Following the ExoMars decision, Garry will take over the  Club Secretary function from Helma who 
remains Club Captain. 
 
3. Website: 

• Course status again visible. 
• Anna, Vincent and Brian to carry forward the website upgrade. 

 
4. Competitions Review: 

• Given the relaxation of certain ESTEC Covid-19  restrictions, we can revert to pre Covid-19 
formats and times. Reno will publish the new 2022 Calendar (Issue 3) on the website shortly. 

• Brian noted that all events appearing on the Calendar were open to the membership with the 
exception of the one invitational event the ‘Unusual Golf.’ 

• Visitor access for Bedrijfs League matches (May, June, July) agreed, in principle, with ESTEC. 
 
5. Sponsors: 

• Following two blank years, Sponsors day will be held in mid-July (see new Calendar). 
• Arrangements with Sponsors to be re-established. 

 
6. Course status. With Peter now back in circulation, a date for an early coordination meeting with 
Hoek and the site services contractor will be made. 
 
7. High-handicappers, beginners, etc. 

• The Club will again implement the ‘Golf Experience’, trialled very successfully in 2019, to cater 
for our high-handicappers through the summer months on a fortnightly basis and after 
working hours. 

• Perhaps a ladder competition for high handicappers? 
• We look forward to the possibility of a membership promotion event. 


